
Every June the ACBL has a charity drive in support of the Alzheimer Society, 
where a portion of a club game goes to the National Society. In addition, our 
club  game we will be doing a fundraiser to support the local Alzheimer Society. 

Many of us are affected by this disease and to show our support we will be 
running a raffle with the draws to take place June 23rd before our Friday 
game. You don’t have to attend to win! 

So far  the donations include;
- some fine Wines, 
- a Gift Basket from Roothams
- a handmade Chopping Block and Charcuterie Board 
- $50 Gift Certificate from The Aberfoyle Mill,
- $50 Gift Certificate "Smitten" Consignment 
- certificates from The Happy Garden Chinese Restaurant and Victoria Pizza  

I would like to get 10 to 15 donations in total, so if you have something, or could 
get something to donate for around $50 to $75 please let me know. I can also 
bundle smaller items.

This draw is not just for players at the club. If you are still not attending games, I 
could work out a way to get your donation and enter you in the Raffle.

The tickets will be $5 each, or 3 for $10. Your chances of winning are better than
any lottery and the money goes to a great cause. 

Thanks for your support in our very successful Raffle pre COVID and looking 
forward to your support again. 

Barb McKay
contact : barbmckay@golden.net


